
Notice of Construction 

CLC Roads and Roundabout

Date: 

Company: 

Address: 

City: 

Province: 

Postal Code: 

Fax #: 

Re: “Construction Activities on Shuswap Road and Sun Rivers Drive”

Please be advised that on Wednesday night, July 19, 2023, Senle7 will be implementing a detour to 
facilitate the construction of underground utilities and the roundabout structure. The detour will 
include a change in traffic pattern and a reduced speed limit to 30km/hr. Please expect traffic delays 
and exercise additional caution for the safety of the public and construction workers. 

Oversize vehicles including b-trains and firetrucks will have access to the Sun Rivers community by 
utilizing Ironwood Drive. All other traffic will continue to use Sun Rivers Drive. Construction signage 
will be employed to maintain the flow of traffic. 

The detour, including variations as the project progresses, will be in place until November 2023.

Emergency Vehicles will be given priority and have clear access at all times.

Commencement Date: 

Completion Date: 

If you have any questions, concerns or require further information, please contact: 

Fred Dakin Project Superintendent 

Senlé7 Construction
C 778-694-0335

Senle7 Construction
1212 McGill Road
Kamloops BC
BC
V2C 6N6

July 19, 2023
November, 2023

July 17, 2023






